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October 19, 1927.

Dr. H. Tait McKenzie, 
university of Pennsylvania, 
Philadelphia.

Dear Dr. Tait McKenziez-

Bumk y°u f°r your letter of October 11th.

We were sorry that you were unable to represent McGill at the

inauguration ceremonies of Lafayette College. We wrote one or two

other of the graduates vfoom you suggested, but they could not fit

in the date with other engage nents.

Yours faithfully.

Wilfrid Bovey.


